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Meeting opened at 5:05 pm by Jubal Durivage

Present were: Jubal Durivage, Adam Degree, Colleen Durivage, Marylou Durett, and Kurt Salvas.

Barb Dewyea was absent. 

Kurt and Jubal reported on the work he had done clearing about an acre between his property and the cemetery which we had agreed to have him do previously.  It was a lot more work than they had originally believed but he did it right.  Kurt would like to have about an acre of land to straighten out the property line.  We will get on the select board meeting, not Monday 8/10, to talk about the land.  Jubal will go with him.  Because of the extra work he did he will come up with a figure for his work. 

The secretary’s report was read.  Adam made a motion to accept, Colleen seconded, approved

No treasurer’s report as we did not have the information from the town clerk for it.

Decorating of lots, Fencing and Veterans list was tabled. Marylou will copy the old rules and regulations for the Eden Cemeteries for our next meeting. 
 
Marylou is working on the selling of a lot to Matt and Jana Brayton, section D, Row 1, lot 82.
Jubal is working on completing the Mayo’s three lots, D, 1, 79,80,81, and also on getting Faith Cochran, D, 1, 75,  to get her corner stones done.  Theresa Howard D,1,77, needs corner stones too.  

The next meeting will be on September 8, 2020 at 5:00 pm. 

Adam made the motion to adjourn at 5:40 pm. Marylou seconded. Approved.

Respectfully submitted
Marylou Durett
Secretary

